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Thanks to all those colleagues who have already submitted a contribution to the 9th European Congress of Chemical 
Engineering (ECCE9) and 2nd European Conference of Applied Biotechnology (ECAB2), including the European 
Process Intensification Conference (EPIC). 
The theme of "Shaping a Sustainable Future: a Partnership of Academia, Industry and Society" is attracting 
submissions from the widest spheres of chemical engineering. 
 
But we want more.  
 
This is your opportunity to contribute to The Event of the Year, taking place in the Netherlands from 21-25 April 2013 in 
The Hague.  
 
We are extending the deadline for submission of abstracts to December 10, 2012. 
 
A poster or oral presentation will offer the perfect platform to showcase your work with the worldwide community in 
Chemical and Biochemical Engineering. We welcome submissions from individuals and industrial partners. Abstracts 
should be max 500 words (= 1 side of A4).  
More information is available in the online guidelines .  
 
ABSTRACT SUBMISSION 
 
 
Please note NEW activities launched in the field of Process Intensification: 

• Process Intensification Award for Industrial Innovation, recognizing an employee or a team of employees, 
who have made excellent contributions to industrial process intensification. 
Deadline for submission of nominations: 15 February 2013 
Click here for further details.  

• European Workshop "Process Intensification in Education", TU Delft, April 25, 2013.  
Click here for information on the programme and registration. 

Also:  

• 2013 EFCE Excellence Award in Process Intensification:  
Deadline for submission of nominations: 15 December 2012 
Further information: www.efce.info/ExcellenceAwardProcessIntensification.html  

• The Huntsman Design Contest, open to graduate students and offering a top prize of 3000 euros. 
Click here for full details. 

• DSM Science & Technology Award Europe 2013. 
Hurry, the closing date for applications is 7 December 2012 
Click here for details. 



Additional information on the entire event can be found on the Congress websites at 
www.ecce2013.eu or www.ecab2013.eu . 
 
Feel free to forward this e-mail to others in your network.  
We look forward to seeing you in April!  
 
Contact 
Ines Honndorf, e-mail: honndorf@dechema.de 
Sandy Robson, e-mail: srobson@icheme.org 
 
Every effort has been made to ensure the factual accuracy of the content of this  
e-newsletter, however EFCE does not accept any responsibility for errors. 

Contact 

 

Imprint 

 

Privacy 

 

unsubscribe 

 
Imprint 
European Federation of Chemical Engineering  
c/o DECHEMA e.V  
Theodor-Heuss-Allee 25 - 60486 Frankfurt am Main, Germany 
Tel.: +49 69 7564-0 - Fax.: +49 69 7564-201 - e-mail: efce@dechema.de  
 
VAT No. DE 114234833 
Register of Associations, Frankfurt District Court VR 5293  
DECHEMA Chairman: Dr. Hans Jürgen Wernicke 
DECHEMA Treasurer: Almuth Poetz 
DECHEMA Chief Executive Officer: Prof. Dr. Kurt Wagemann 
Website: http://www.efce.info  
 
This E-Newsletter was generated and sent to you by the internet.de Infoletter System as you are either an EFCE Passport holder, 
member of an EFCE Working Party or Section, or you have expressly requested it. If you do not wish to receive further Newsletters from 
us in future, please click on the following link to unsubscribe: Unsubscribe  
  

 


